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Dear Valued Customer,

As anticipated, the residential roofing manufacturers have announced another
price increase for August. We will continue to inform you of these increases as
we receive them with the most up to date and accurate market information.

To keep up with these vendor increases, Shelter Distribution will be
implementing a price increase on residential roofing products effective
August 2012.

As always, we will continue to deliver to you, our customer, the same level of
exceptional service and value that you have come to expect from us. We will
also continue to be diligent in the management of our costs in order to keep our
customers as competitive as possible in the market.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your local Shelter
Distribution branch for more information. We appreciate your continued support
during these challenging times.

Sincerely,

Shelter Distribution
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